Presidente Ivan Duque
Casa de Nariño
Carrera 8 No.7-26
Bogota 111711
Colombia
Dear President,
I am writing to ask you guarantee the Colombian people’s right to peaceful protest. The deployment of the military, police forces and the ESMAD agsainst protesters has caused at least 37 deaths, 222 injuries, 831 arbitrary detentions, and 10 instances of sexual violence, according to civil society reports.
I urge you to enable an environment where people’s right to peaceful assembly is fully respected; ceasing the militarization of cities and rural areas and ending the repression against demonstrators while condemning and deescalating the violent response from law enforcement officers against people taking the streets.
Sincerely,

cc:

Embassy of Colombia
1724 Massachusetts Ave NW
Washington, DC 20036
